
DID YOU KNOW... 
THE ONTARIO MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, FOOD AND RURAL AFFAIRS (OMAFRA) IS MAKING CHANGES TO IMPROVE THE SERVICES IT OFFERS TO BEEKEEPERS.  

 

        For your convenience, beekeepers  

     will now have 24/7 online access  

   to their information through the   

 AskOMAFRA Portal. 

 

            Use the online portal to:   

           • Renew honey bee registrations 

           • View the status of applications 

           • Apply for permits 

           • View and download inspection  

               reports and permits 

 

EASIER PROVINCIAL  

PREMISES REGISTRY  

(PPR) REGISTRATION 

     Beekeepers can update their PPR  

     information or apply for a Premises  

    Identification Number (PID) for beekeeping    

    premises when registering through the  

   AskOMAFRA Portal. Simply check the box  

   on the beekeeper registration form to  

consent to sharing your information  

 with the PPR. For new registrations,  

   beekeepers will receive a PID  

     certificate.  

 

NEW ONLINE HONEY 

BEE REGISTRATION 

HOW  

WILL YOU 

BENEFIT? 


